
A proposed FCSS funded snow removal program for seniors has been deemed ineligible for funding.  
Given that our local FCSS Committee cannot offer financial assistance, I am asking residents of our 
Summer Village to be mindful of seniors and individuals with physical limitations and as a good 
neighbour offer to shovel their walk or driveway(s) or inquire if they need any items while you are out 
shopping.   

Thank you.   

Mayor Drybrough 


